
LAGOS STATE GOVERNMENT

LAGOS STATE EMPLOYMENT TRUST FUND (LSETF)

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR A LEAP CONSULTANT FOR THE IMPACT
ASSESSMENT OF LSETF PROGRAMMES.

LSETF/QBS/1/24

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION: 9 FEBRUARY, 2024

Lagos State Employment Trust Fund, LSETF, was established by the Lagos State
Employment Trust Fund Law of 2016 to drive initiatives that tackle unemployment and
enable wealth creation for all Lagos residents. LSETF provides entrepreneurship and
employment opportunities through the acquisition of skills to get better jobs, improving
access to finance and strengthening the institutional capacity of micro, small, and medium
enterprises, and formulating policies designed to improve the business environment in
Lagos State. In addition, LSETF develops programmes designed to train and place
unemployed residents of Lagos in jobs.

Over the past seven years, the Fund has implemented several programmes aimed at
achieving its vision of creating employment and entrepreneurship opportunities for all
Lagos residents under 5 major verticals, which entail: Access to Finance, Capacity Building
& Business Support, Lagos Innovate, Employability Support Project, and Lagos Cares.

To effectively measure the progress and achievements of the Fund in line with her
objectives, it is critical to execute an impact assessment that provides accurate and reliable
data on the performance of the current programmes of the Fund.

LSETF is soliciting proposals from qualified consultants who have vast experience to
undertake a research/evaluation study for assessing the impact of LSETF programmes in
Lagos State.

In this Request for Proposal document, you will find detailed instructions relating to the



submission of your proposal; you are requested to strictly follow the instructions and
provide the mandatory documents for your proposal to be considered for the Consultant
Prequalification exercise.

Please submit your Proposal titled “Lead Consultant for the Impact Assessment of LSETF
Programmes”  no later than close of business (4:00 p.m.) on Friday, 9 February 2024
through: https://lsetf.ng/tenders

Requests for clarification can be made to the below email address, on or before Friday, 2
February, 2024: procurementunit@lsetf.ng

This RFP is solely for preparing and submitting a Proposal and confirmation of your ability
to provide the required services. All information, both written and oral, which is obtained or
provided in connection with this RFP is confidential.

Kindly note that submission of a proposal does not guarantee engagement. Applicants
selected to work with the LSETF will be notified via email, alongside necessary information
to continue with the selection process.

Those not selected will also be notified via email; LSETF is under no obligation to disclose
the reason for rejection.

LSETF is NDPR compliant. By submitting your information and documents to us, you are
agreeing to the storage and usage of your data by LSETF, in accordance with our privacy
policy.

YOURS TRULY,

FEYISOYO ALAYANDE

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

CLICK HERE TO DOWNLOAD DOCUMENT
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